
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee with a cost comparison between different Safe 
Parking options depending on geographic location, costs on a per capita and aggregate 
basis, cost drivers, and incentives the City can provide, such as tax incentives, to 
encourage more safe parking.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


